Project Warm Up Attracts Key Club, Sioux Falls Kiwanis Clubs

By Bill Zortman 
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A year ago -- The Sioux Falls School District identified 669 children as homeless. Project Warm-Up,sponsored by the Lincoln High School Key Club was able provide 100 of those homeless children with a new fleece blanket during the holidays. The goal for 2007-2008 is to increase that number to t least 150 or perhaps several hundred more.

Kaitlin Vik --- a Senior at Lincoln High School -- and a loyal Key Club Member is taking her story to Sioux Falls Kiwanis Clubs looking for partners. Kaitlin is the daughter of Tracy Vik --- a charter memberof the new Sioux Falls Diversity Club -- and former Region 5 Kiwanian of the Week.

The Lincoln High School Key Club will be accepting donations of cash and/or fleece for the 2007 Project Warm-Up which will be held December 8th from 11 to 5 at the Instructional Planning Center at 201 E 38th Street in Sioux Falls. It's hoped that a number of Kiwanis Clubs will be willing to come and work the event and bring their own fleece material--- perhaps shoulder to shoulder with the Lincoln Key Club members.

If you would like to donate fleece please check the sizes below:

Infant size: 2 pieces of fleece measuring 1 1/4 yards each

Child size: 2 pieces of fleece measuring 1 3/4 yards each

Adult/High School Size: 2 pieces of fleece measuring 2 yards each.

Checks should be made out to LHS Key Club or Project Warm-Up.

Donations can be dropped off at or mailed to two locations:

Instructional Planning Center, 201 E 38th or Lincoln High School, 2900 S Cliff

If you would like more information or you donation picked up, please contact Kaitlin Vik: 940-7611, vkaitlin@hotmail.com

or Tracy Vik: 360-4858, tracy.vik@k12.sd.us.
